
 

 

 

TO:  BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

FROM:  ANDREW SCHIFF 

RE:  SEPTEMBER 22nd BOARD MEETING 

DATE:   9/8/23 

The next meeting of the Board will be at the Food Bank on Friday, September 22nd at 8:30 AM.  

We’ll be joined by Candace Harper, Executive Director of the West Elmwood Housing Development 
Corporation in Providence. In June, the Food Bank received a $500,000 grant from Feeding America’s 
Food Security Equity Impact Fund to support the Sankofa Initiative of the West Elmwood Housing 
Development Corporation. Sankofa operates community gardens, a farmers’ market, and a commercial 
kitchen. The grant will increase Sankofa’s capacity to serve the community.    

 The following materials are enclosed for your review: 

• Board Meeting Agenda 

• Minutes of the June 2023 Board Meeting 

• June 2023 Financials and Narrative Summary 

• Revised FY24 Budget 

• 403(b) Plan Adoption Agreement 

• 403(b) Basic Plan Document 

• Board Member List for 2023-2024 

• Board Schedule 2023-2024 

Please email me, aschiff@rifoodbank.org, if you are unable to attend. 
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